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On July 19, 2022, at approximately 12:30 p.m. Tulalip Bay Fire, Marysville Fire, Tulalip Tribal 
Police, and the Snohomish County Sheriff’s Office Patrol and Collision Investigations Unit 
responded to a call about a motor vehicle accident near Sunny Shores and Marine Drive.  
 
The reporting party was looking for a missing relative. GPS had narrowed the person’s location 
to the Sunny Shores area. The reporting party stated that they had found the person’s truck 
over a 100-foot embankment and at the bottom of a ravine. The driver was non-responsive. 
The family called emergency services. 
 
After Tulalip Bay Fire along the Marysville Fire arrived, they rappelled to the truck. They 
extracted the driver, a Native American male who had passed away due to his injuries. 
 
Tulalip Tribal Police, with the assistance of the Snohomish County Sheriff’s Office North Patrol 
area Deputy and their Collision Investigation Unit, are investigating the accident. At this time, it 
is still an open investigation. Anyone with any information can reach out to the Tulalip Tribal 
Police Department Commander Jim Williams at 360-716-5927 or 360-716-5911. 

 


